
 

 

 

Having difficulty at home?? Need 
some help with parenting your chil-

dren??? Parents, children and teens are 
welcome to obtain support from others 

families working towards a united 
family unit. 

Join our families  on Thursdays  

6pm-7pm 

1403 N. Garey Avenue 

Pomona, CA 91767 

(909) 242-7600 

This material was not prepared by the Bonita 
Unified School District. Any programs and/or 
events described herein are not necessarily 
endorsed and will not be supervised by the 
Bonita Unified School District. 
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